PO BOX 10228, PEORIA, IL 61612

January 7, 2023

To:  Stefanie Tarr
City Clerk
City of Peoria

From: Mandy Eubank, Treasurer

Re: Liquor License

Enclosed herewith is the Liquor License Application, Waiver of Bond Requirement,
Schedule 1T and our check in the amount of $140.00.

Due to the current uncertainty surrounding public events. we do not yet have specific event
dates. Please renew the existing liquor license for 2023 and PACE will provide further
information for additional event dates as we are able to plan in accordance with state and
local rules and regulations, as well as economic circumstances.

Annual Fee 100.00
Labor Day Picnic, Riverfront Festival Park, September 4, 2023 40.00
$ 140.00

An addendum to our request will be submitted for any activities for which we anticipate
alcohol service. Such addendum will be submitted with sufticient time for council to review
the juest.







